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2011 

 

Principals & Office Staff 

Heather Yount - Principal 

Mark Higgins  – Assistant  

                  Principal 

Jerry Keeling–    Counselor  

Kym Woolsey–   Office Mgr. 

Pam Kudlac–      Secretary 

Maria Caruncho– Records 

 

Office Hours: 7:30am-3:30pm 

Office Phone: 476-8284 

Office Fax:     471-2458 

 

2009 

2010 

 

4/29   …… NO SCHOOL 

5/5   …… PTO Meeting, 3:15pm 

5/6  ……  Student Government Elections 

5/12  ……  Freshman Orientation—6:30-8:00 @NVHS 

5/14   …… 8th Grade Band—Six Flags trip 

5/20   …… Late Start (school starts at 10:40am) 

5/26   …… SOU to visit 8th grade 

5/27-5/31  …… NO SCHOOL 

5/28  ……  Boatnik Parade 

6/8  ……  Moving On Ceremony—6:30pm 

6/9  ……  Last Day of School 

Student Government ElectionsStudent Government ElectionsStudent Government ElectionsStudent Government Elections 

 
Current 6th and 7th graders interested in  
running for a 2011-12 Student Body Office, 
please see  
Mr. Keeling.  
Elections will  
Be Held May 6. 
 



                        

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Fleming Families, 
 

With the sudden appearance of daffodils, the realiza-

tion that spring is approaching is apparent to us all.  

While I know that the winter weather is probably not 

completely behind us, we are in full gear preparing for 

what spring will bring. 
 

Academics are in full swing.  We are beginning our 

third and final round of OAKS testing.  The progress 

from the first round to the second is substantial.  All 

teachers have reviewed their OAKS information and 

will continue to do so throughout our third attempt.  

We are excited to measure the growth that each and 

every student has experienced at Fleming throughout 

this academic year.   

 

Our focus of providing 52 minutes of non-interrupted 

instructional time for each period is propelling our stu-

dents into academic success.  The hard work of the 

Fleming Staff should be recognized as a whole.  Col-

lectively everyone has worked tirelessly to provide all 

students with the skills needed to be successful.  High 

expectations throughout all curricular areas are ex-

pected for all students.  Everyone works together to 

give the students the support they need in order to  

meet these expectations. 
 

Fleming students are doing extremely well in our aca-

demic competitions.  We are excited to announce that 

our Brain Bowl Team has ended their season as the  

 

Southern Oregon Champions.  I’d like to thank Mrs. 

Hughes and the team for all of their hard work and sac-

rificing months of lunches to prepare for their competi-

tions.  There were also several parent volunteers who 

gave up their time to chaperone and show endless sup-

port for our team.  Thank you all for the combined ef-

fort.     
 

May is fast approaching.  We can look forward to sev-

eral events in May.  Throughout the month, our eighth 

grade students will be meeting with NVHS counseors 

and staff several times in order to support with the 

transition into 9th grade.  Also, the majority of our 8th 

grade Advisory Classes will be focused on the transi-

tion to high school.  Events such as Spirit Week, Battle 

of the Books, Honor Society Induction, Jog-A-Thon, 

and a visit from SOU, are just a few events that we are 

anticipating in May.  Please check the attached calen-

dar for dates and times.   
 

As teachers are preparing for the third trimester pro-

gress reports, I have to ask myself, where has the 

school year gone?  This has been an amazing year.  I 

would like to thank all staff, students, and parents for 

the support in making this an excellent year at Fleming 

Middle School.          
 

Sincerely, 

Heather Yount 

Principal 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Parents, 

 

What another great year for Fleming Athletics! 

Our track team is doing great with many personal 

records (PR’s) set by kids at each and every meet. 

We have hosted two home track meets up at North 

Valley High School and I would like to say thank 

you to all of the volunteers, parents and coaches 

that stood out in the rain (sorry folks) to make sure 

all kids had an opportunity to compete. Without 

your help we could not offer such a quality event. 

This year’s track team is being coached by Mr. 

Steve Brown, Ms. Maria Caruncho, Mr. Rick Sae-

man, Principal Yount, and Assistant Principal  

 

 

Higgins. We have over 60 student-athletes partici-

pating in track this year. The kids are working 

their way up to our district finals to be held May 

14, 2011 at Crater High School starting at 10 AM. 

If you have not watched our kids at a track meet, I 

highly encourage you to do so. Our kids will make 

you very proud!  

 
 

Sincerely, 

Mark Higgins 

Assistant Principal/Athletic Director 



• Mr. Mathew’s class can now recycle plastic nursery pots.  Just knock the dirt 

out and bring them to the recycling bin just past the Room 16 door.  Thanks! 
 

Please bring any of the items below to the office.   

• Inkjet or Laser Cartridges 

• Cell Phones 

• Campbell’s Soup Labels 

• Box Tops for Education 
      

RECYCLING/FUNDRAISING 



The Cookie Dough / Magazine drive was a great success. Thank you to all the volunteers who 
helped. 
 
If you are interested in helping with the 8th grade Moving On Dance, please call Andrea at 541-
476-0876.  Also, we have a great opportunity for parents to be involved at the school.  We have 
implemented Spirit Friday on most Fridays. We sell items, (popcorn etc.) as well as raffle NVHS 
gear,  during the  students lunch break and before school. The money from this is going to the   
Library. 
 
If you would like to help please call Mary Jane at 541-956-6960.  We are also looking for donations 
to raffle off. 
  
The PTO Meeting is Thursday, March 3rd @6:00pm.  It will be held in the library. 
  
Please consider attending the PTO Meeting. It is a great way to get involved and provide input 

for our school/and our children. 

PTO NEWS 

Art Exhibition Not to be MissedArt Exhibition Not to be MissedArt Exhibition Not to be MissedArt Exhibition Not to be Missed    
    
The Galice Garden Faire will once again display the fine Art of our Fleming The Galice Garden Faire will once again display the fine Art of our Fleming The Galice Garden Faire will once again display the fine Art of our Fleming The Galice Garden Faire will once again display the fine Art of our Fleming 

artists on Saturday and Sunday, May 7 and 8.  Our sixth, seventh, and eighth artists on Saturday and Sunday, May 7 and 8.  Our sixth, seventh, and eighth artists on Saturday and Sunday, May 7 and 8.  Our sixth, seventh, and eighth artists on Saturday and Sunday, May 7 and 8.  Our sixth, seventh, and eighth 
grade Art students will have Artwork exhibited.  We are very excited to once again be grade Art students will have Artwork exhibited.  We are very excited to once again be grade Art students will have Artwork exhibited.  We are very excited to once again be grade Art students will have Artwork exhibited.  We are very excited to once again be 
a part of this plant and craft sale out at the Galice Community Hall.  If you are in a part of this plant and craft sale out at the Galice Community Hall.  If you are in a part of this plant and craft sale out at the Galice Community Hall.  If you are in a part of this plant and craft sale out at the Galice Community Hall.  If you are in 
the process of landscaping and/or starting up your flower and vegetable gardens for the process of landscaping and/or starting up your flower and vegetable gardens for the process of landscaping and/or starting up your flower and vegetable gardens for the process of landscaping and/or starting up your flower and vegetable gardens for 
this year, you won’t want to miss this sale.  There will be a wonderful home cooked this year, you won’t want to miss this sale.  There will be a wonderful home cooked this year, you won’t want to miss this sale.  There will be a wonderful home cooked this year, you won’t want to miss this sale.  There will be a wonderful home cooked 
‘chuck wagon’ style lunch available for all to enjoy.  We hope to see you at this last ‘chuck wagon’ style lunch available for all to enjoy.  We hope to see you at this last ‘chuck wagon’ style lunch available for all to enjoy.  We hope to see you at this last ‘chuck wagon’ style lunch available for all to enjoy.  We hope to see you at this last 
of the year Art Exhibit.   of the year Art Exhibit.   of the year Art Exhibit.   of the year Art Exhibit.       

Mrs. Carol Hickey and our Fleming ArtistsMrs. Carol Hickey and our Fleming ArtistsMrs. Carol Hickey and our Fleming ArtistsMrs. Carol Hickey and our Fleming Artists    

ART NEWS 
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Date Teams Time/Depart 
  

Wed., March 30 Ruch/Lincoln Savage @ Hidden Valley HS 

   4:00 Depart 2:50 

 

Tues., April 5 TEAM PICTURES 

 

Wed., April 6 Talent @ Home/North Valley High 4:00  

 

Wed., April 13 White Mt. @ Home/North Valley High    4:00    

  

Wed., April 20 @ South Grant Pass  4:00  Depart 2:50 

 

Tues., April 26 6th Grade District Meet  3:30 Depart 2:00 

 @ White Mountain/6th Grade Season Ends 

 

Wed., April 27 @ Ashland  4:00  Depart 2:00  

  

Wed., May 4 Boys’ Prelims  3:30 Depart 2:00 

 @ Eagle Point High School/Hosted by Eagle Point Middle 

 Scratch Meeting @ 3:00 

 

Thurs., May 5   Girls’ Prelims  3:30 Depart 1:45 

 @ North Medford High/Hosted by Hedrick 

 Scratch Meeting @ 3:00 

 

Sat., May 14 Finals  10:00   

 @ Crater High School/McLoughlin Host  

 Scratch Meeting @ 9:30 

  
 

 
 

TRACK SCHEDULE 

3-28-2011 



 
Mr. Jelderks—8th Grade Language 
Arts Students just completed their 
second round of OAKS testing. 
They all did a great job. We are on 
track to another record year! This 
month students are writing a biog-
raphy over a relative’s life and re-
searching some aspects of the bi-
ography as well. All of this will cul-
minate next month into a Power-
Point or Videography presentation 
that students will present to class. 
They will be busy and required to 
work at home to complete these 
projects. It is amazing to think that 
in just a few short months they’ll be 
on their way to NVHS!  
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